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5t November 2024

0Odd Socks Day 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Tuesday 12'" November 2024, we will be taking part in Odd Socks Day. This celebration will be
part of national ‘Anti-Bullying Week’ and is a way to celebrate that we are all unique.

Children are invited to come to school wearing odd socks as part of their school uniform for the
day.

WHY IS ODD SOCK DAY IMPORTANT?

The day sends an important message to pupils that they should be allowed to be themselves
free from bullying and helps us celebrate Anti-Bullying Week in a fun and positive way.

During the rest of Anti-Bullying week, children will be taking part in a range of activities in their PSHE
lessons inspired by the theme for this year ‘Choose Respect,” which encourages children to respect
others and promote the British Values of Mutual Respect and Tolerance of different faiths and
beliefs. The School Council will also be leading the whole school in an Anti-Bullying worship.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Luscombe, Miss Cooper and the School Council

stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk  www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk Xt
nnmall
Schools of
. W“”“

o¢, Artsmark
5 nctuary 5‘) 4?.‘-. ! ﬁ\m"s ijbzfgns Commitment Award
samsmseecnon K Council England R E for PE & School Sport
KK l Ounlity Mark s
Ofsted ’:@ DIOCESE OF A st International
et et T heurew : E
R T ExceLLENT LICHFIELD : Bl Sock Cowley 202376

COING FOR GROWTH




